[Place office logo here]

Dear patient,
I am writing to inform you that I will be [leaving practice/retiring] after ___ years in practice on [MM/DD/YYYY].  Unfortunately, I have not been able to find a new physician to take over my practice; therefore, I urge you to begin searching for a new doctor. You can do this by:
· Visit the Health Connect Registry to connect with family doctors within the Primary Care Network (PCN) in your community.
· Ask your family or friends to introduce you to their own family doctor. Sometimes a doctor may take you on referral from an existing patient.
· If you are visiting another health care provider, such as a specialist, ask them if they know of family doctors who are accepting patients.
· If you are visiting a walk-in clinic or Urgent and Primary Care Center, ask the doctor if they would be willing to take you on as a patient.
· 
Since your medical records are confidential, a copy can only be transferred to another doctor or released to you with your written permission through an authorization for release of medical record form. If you would like to receive a copy of your medical records or transfer them to another physician, please contact:
[Name of Physician and/or Clinic/and/or Record Storage Facility]
[Address]
[Telephone number]
[E-mail]
Please note that there is a fee associated with the transfer of medical records in the amount of $___.
Please note, any prescriptions, requisitions, results, and/or referrals will need to be directed to your new care provider. 
I am thankful to you, my patients, for trusting me with your care for so many years. I have truly appreciated the opportunity to support you and your family. 
Thank you for the privilege of being your family doctor and I wish you and your family the best of health in the future.

[Enter e-signature]

Sincerely, 
Dr ___ ___

[Enter office contact information]

